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Habitat International Coalition
Welcome to the 2006 HIC Evaluation!
After 30 years of life, campaigns and advocacy in favor of sustainable policies to resolve habitat issues, HIC once again has the opportunity to conduct a participatory evaluation. The purpose of this evaluation is to revise the mission, objectives, strategy and impact that HIC has as a global coalition of civil society organizations. It revises the whole Coalition focusing particularly on three structures: the General Secretariat, the Francophone Africa region and the HLRN network.

The evaluation will help identify the Coalition’s strengths and weaknesses. It will enhance our perception of, and response to challenges at strategic, organizational and operational levels. Thus, we will be able to maximize our awareness, planning and Coalition-member relations, in order to realize the full added value of participation in HIC and building it further.

We want this evaluation to be a means for you—as a HIC member—to communicate your aspirations and concerns about the organizational future of HIC, as well as to propose ways to strengthen and improve the Coalition and its functions.  

The evaluation is composed by the following activities/components:

Activities: 

· Internal questionnaire for HIC members

· External questionnaire for organizations that have dealings with HIC, interviews with organizations that, for whatever reason, could relate with HIC but have not done so yet.

· Workshop in Latin America, Francophone Africa, HLRN and groups of organizations depending on availability of funds and opportunity.

· Detailed interviews with some of the Coalition’s key references.

· Initial report with preliminary suggestions that the HIC Assembly and Board will discuss within the framework of the WSF in Nairobi.

· Final Report

Click here to fill out the questionnaire!!!
Evaluation Workshop in Latin America:

A first contact between the region and the evaluator took through HIC-AL activities in Montevideo, supported by FUCVAM, in the framework of the Housing and Land Rights Campaign 2006 and in the annual meeting of housing authorities and ministries (MINURVI), 3–5 October. A second workshop will take place at Mexico, DF in the last two weeks of November. 

Africa francophone workshop: 

In the framework of regional meeting in Dakar about “Risk prevention since local” (Perspectives locales sur la réduction des risques de catastrophes en Afrique), the workshop took place on November 4. 

Housing and Land Rights Network:

An HLRN evaluation workshop will be developed at Nairobi in the framework of HIC activities in the World Social Forum (20–25 January 2007).











South Asia Office:

     Coordination Office:
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